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Mr Coul.on - M PSIS of S (B) 

MUFAX r:OOM 

BTORMONT HOlJSF A !" EX 

8ORDt:R ROAD CLOSURE - M8 

PS/Mc Scott 
PSjPtJS (LlB) 

ISir £'wArt 
kr Brennan 
N.r Bourn 
Hr BUXton 
Hr Burns 
Hr Kerifield 
Hr Gilliland . 
xr Lyon 
Kc Il1.c~ 

(LlB) 

Bell 

U I mentioned to YO\i last evenin9 , I have spoken to the Secret-ary 

of Stat~ along ~e lines of Hr Lyon's ~nute of 6 Sept~c to me. 

The Secretary of State W~5 still A little concerned that we had 

given insufficient time to Dublin to react to our planned action 

but l.n the .light of the Chief Constable's operational manoeuvres 

he agreed that work on reclosure fihould proceed. I have explained 

that 'there must be some likelihood of Hr Barry loOishin9 to object 

personelly to the Secretary of State, and Hr Prior is prepared for 

this and I would expect him to hold to th~ tine that this is a 

~losuTe, it raises no new policy issues and that lives are at. r1.sic. 

2. As 1 a-lso ment.ioned to you, the Secretary of State hcss been 

somewhat 'bounced' over thi6 clO$ure, beLnq left by the Chief 

Constable with effectiv~ly no Alte~&tive b~t to agree to his 

propo&~lB. t should be grateful if, in future. you ~il1 bear in 

mind in seeking apPl:"oval for closures the net'd to allOY sufficient 

ti~e for the diplomatic approaches to be ~ade to the Republic of 

lr.lan~. I Umaqine 1n practice thi6 will ~an suhm1ssions at least 

OIU'! week. in advance of the planned date for closure. 

N 0 W".Rr) 

7 September 1984 
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PS/Mr Scott 
PS/PUS (LIB) - M 

,.,ps-/Sir Eva.rt Bell - M. 
Kr Brennan 
Hr Bourn - M 
Kr Buxt:ol'l - " 
Hr Burns 
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SOll>£R ~AD CLOSURE - M8 

Kr Merifield M 
Hr Gilliland - M 
.Mr Coulson - H 
M.r Bickham. 

I . nx~"1 
L ,~GC-/l 

Your note to Hr Coulaon of 6 September invited me to Arrange for 

the Oepar~ent of Foreign Affairs ~n Dublin to be informed of 

the Secretary of State's dec~.lon that border road M8 should be 

r.closed. 

2. Our Elr.bassy in Dublin ha. no~ spoken l.nformally to the OFA 

to let them know of the dectlion. The matter was presented in l 

low-key way. The DFA ~ere informed th4~ the road was being reclosed 

(and ,so did not Add to t-h,e t.ally of road closures) and tha.t the 

Gard4 had been fully consulted. for operational reasons the closure 

would be f!ffecte.d in the viry nea.r future. The OF.&. took note and 

we have BO far had no further response. 

). I understand that the Chief Constable has moved officers in to 

secure the area around MS and wi~he' to effect ~~e road closure 
ai early as possible on 7 Sept~r. He feels stronqly that, given 

the nature of the are~, he could not delay further havinq once 

informed the Garda of hi$ proposals without puttinq at ~l$k the 

sec~rity forces who are in the areA to effect the decision. 

4. We should in othec circ~stance6 have wished rather ~ore time 

to el.pse after informing th~ Trish and there 1, a risk that they 

will take exception to thf! ahortage of notice they have been qiven. 

On the other hand, we have ~nformed them in advance. the reelosure 

ralaes no fresh policy issues, and we hope, therefore. that any 

r objections we receive can be borne. 
, 

I 
5. We .hall let the SecretAry of State know of any new d~velopment.f l 
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E.R. 
At'\d when the closure has been effect.e.d. 

( . 

\. 
J M LYON 
SIL Divi.ion 

, Septerober 1984 ' 
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